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This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this Literary Journalism Ideas by online.
You might not require more get older to spend to go to the ebook establishment as capably as search for them. In
some cases, you likewise realize not discover the pronouncement Literary Journalism Ideas that you are looking
for. It will extremely squander the time.
However below, past you visit this web page, it will be in view of that unquestionably easy to acquire as
competently as download guide Literary Journalism Ideas
It will not take many epoch as we accustom before. You can complete it though con something else at home and even
in your workplace. thus easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we pay for below as without difficulty
as evaluation Literary Journalism Ideas what you later to read!

Communications and Political Development. (SPD-1) Lucian
W. Pye 2015-12-08 These essays by 11 outstanding
scholars are "a valuable and stimulating contribution to
an aspect of contemporary political development—the use,
neglect, or abuse of communication—which does not
receive sufficient attention. Originally published in
1963. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest
print-on-demand technology to again make available
previously out-of-print books from the distinguished
backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions
preserve the original texts of these important books
while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover
editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to
vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage
found in the thousands of books published by Princeton
University Press since its founding in 1905.
Literary Journalism on Trial Kathy Roberts Forde 2008 In
November 1984, Jeffrey Masson filed a libel suit against
writer Janet Malcolm and the New Yorker, claiming that
Malcolm had intentionally misquoted him in a profile she
wrote for the magazine about his former career as a
Freud scholar and administrator of the Freud archives.
Over the next twelve years the case moved up and down
the federal judicial ladder, at one point reaching the
U.S. Supreme Court, as lawyers and judges wrestled with
questions about the representation of "truth" in
journalism and, by extension, the limits of First
Amendment protections of free speech. Had a successful
Freudian scholar actually called himself an
"intellectual gigolo" and "the greatest analyst who ever
lived"? Or had a respected writer for the New Yorker
knowingly placed false, self-damning words in her
subject's mouth? In Literary Journalism on Trial, Kathy
Roberts Forde explores the implications of Masson v. New
Yorker in the context of the history of American
journalism. She shows how the case represents a
watershed moment in a long debate between the advocates
of traditional and literary journalism and explains how
it reflects a significant intellectual project of the
period: the postmodern critique of objectivity, with its
insistence on the instability of language and rejection
of unitary truth in human affairs. The case, Forde
argues, helped widen the perceived divide between ideas
of literary and traditional journalism and forced the
resolution of these conflicting conceptions of truth in
the constitutional arena of libel law. By embracing
traditional journalism's emphasis on fact and
objectivity and rejecting a broader understanding of
truth, the Supreme Court turned away from the First
Amendment theory articulated in previous rulings, opting
to value less the free, uninhibited interchange of ideas
necessary to democracy and more the "trustworthiness" of
public expression. The Court's decision in this case
thus had implications that reached beyond the legal
realm to the values and norms expressed in the
triangular relationship between American democracy,
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First Amendment principles, and the press.
Teaching English Literature 16–19 Carol Atherton
2013-07-18 Teaching English Literature 16 – 19 is an
essential new resource that is suitable for use both as
an introductory guide for those new to teaching
literature and also as an aid to reflection and renewal
for more experienced teachers. Using the central
philosophy that students will learn best when actively
engaged in discussion and encouraged to apply what they
have learnt independently, this highly practical new
text contains: discussion of the principles behind the
teaching of literature at this level; guidelines on
course planning, pedagogy, content and subject
knowledge; advice on teaching literature taking into
account a range of broader contexts, such as literary
criticism, literary theory, performance, publishing,
creative writing and journalism; examples of practical
activities, worksheets and suggestions for texts; guides
to available resources. Aimed at English teachers,
teacher trainees, teacher trainers and advisors, this
resource is packed full of new and workable ideas for
teaching all English literature courses.
The Elements of Journalism Bill Kovach 2007 Updated to
incorporate the latest information on current media
trends, online media, blogging, and other recent events,
a thought-provoking study outlines the main principles
of journalism, discussing the ethical and professional
issues affecting the work of newspeople, the forces
shaping the profession, and the future of journalism.
Original. 20,000 first printing.
Reading Around John J. Miller 2018-01-04 This collection
of excellent short essays includes many of the most
popular and important pieces by John J. Miller, the
respected author, journalist, and academic. From
literature to music, from movies to writing, from
culture to politics, "Reading Around" shows Miller -the talented director of the Dow Journalism Program at
Hillsdale College -- at his peak performance. This bestof book draws from National Review, Wall Street Journal,
and other publications and includes pieces on the
ancient epics "Gilgamesh" and "Beowulf"; thriller
writers Michael Crichton, Daniel Silva, and Brad Thor;
science-fiction authors Arthur C. Clarke and Robert A.
Heinlein; fantasy novelists J.R.R. Tolkien and C.S.
Lewis; the horror fiction of Edgar Allan Poe and H.P.
Lovecraft; movies such as "The Exorcist" and "Red Dawn";
the music of Iron Maiden; the art of Salvador Dali and
Frida Kahlo; and much more, including essays on the
purpose of libraries, writer's block, and the conundrum
of having a common name. The Chronicle of Higher
Education has called Miller "one of the best literary
journalists in the country," and this volume shows why.
For anyone who loves and admires excellent writing,
"Reading Around" is an enjoyable must.
Journalism, Literature and Modernity Kate Campbell 2004
This book considers journalism in all its diversity,
examining writing in journals across the cultural
spectrum including literary journals, magazines and
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daily newspapers.
Journalism Jo A. Cates 2004 A critically annotated
bibliographic guide to print and electronic sources in
print and broadcast journalism. This edition separates
Commercial Databases and Internet Resources.
Literary Journalism in British and American Prose Doug
Underwood 2019-05-10 The debate surrounding “fake news”
versus “real” news is nothing new. From Jonathan Swift’s
work as an acerbic, anonymous journal editor-turnednovelist to reporter Mark Twain’s hoax stories to Mary
Ann Evans’ literary reviews written under her pseudonym,
George Eliot, famous journalists and literary figures
have always mixed fact, imagination and critical
commentary to produce memorable works. Contrasting the
rival yet complementary traditions of “literary” or
“new” journalism in Britain and the U.S., this study
explores the credibility of some of the “great” works of
English literature.
American Exceptionalism, the French Exception, and
Digital Media Law Lyombe S. Eko 2013-07-10 This volume
explores and explains sameness and difference between
the United States and France in the matters of freedom
of expression on the Internet, the management of the
tensions that arise between freedom of expression and
the right of privacy of public figures, the comparative
role of interest groups in the regulation of Internet
content in both countries, the intellectual property
implications of the digitization and transfer of
journalistic works from print to searchable electronic
databases, how courts in the United States and France
managed the copyright issues that were triggered by the
Google Book Search project, as well as the clash between
intellectual property rights and freedom of expression
in the area of parody or “gripe” web sites on the
Internet. The volume presents American exceptionalism
and the French exception as functionally equivalent
logics that lead to different freedom of expression
outcomes. This book makes a significant contribution to
comparative communication law studies, an area that has
not received serious academic interest.
Drama and "Ideenschmuggel" K. Scott Baker 2008 This
monograph details Gutzkow's recurring use of
performance-within-the-play as a means of encouraging an
active, political response by the audience. He
incorporates an internal audience viewing a performance
on stage in order to model an ideal of dramatic
reception for the audiences of his own play. Gutzkow
structures the narrative contextualization of these
performances as reflections of specific issues in the
German states of the Vormärz. Beginning with an overview
of theoretical and literary texts from the 1830s, this
study traces Gutzkow's transferral of self-reflexive
structures from his novels of this decade into his first
staged play, Richard Savage (1839), and on through Das
Urbild des Tartüffe (1844) and Uriel Acosta (1845). It
concludes by portraying Der Königsleutnant (1849) as a
transitional work that shows Gutzkow's decision to
return to the novel as a consequence of the failure of
his plays to attain the reception he intended. By using
the coherency of the communicated message instead of
fealty to aesthetic norms as the evaluative criteria for
discussing Gutzkow's plays, the book exposes an
innovative mode of specifically literary social
criticism in these works that complements their
traditional assessment as documentation of the cultural
history of Liberalism in this period.
Literature, Journalism, and the Vocabularies of
Liberalism J. Macleod 2013-05-07 This book examines the
impact of the new liberalism on English literary
discourse from the fin-de-siècle to World War One. It
maps out an extensive network of journalists, men of
letters and political theorists, showing how their
shared political and literary vocabularies offer new
readings of liberalism's relation to an emerging
modernist culture.
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Demarcating the Disciplines Samuel Weber 1986
Demarcating the Disciplines was first published in 1986.
Minnesota Archive Editions uses digital technology to
make long-unavailable books once again accessible, and
are published unaltered from the original University of
Minnesota Press editions. With publication of this
volume, Glyph begins a new stage in its existence: the
move from Johns Hopkins University Press to the
University of Minnesota Press is accompanied by a change
in focus. In its first incarnation Glyph provided a
forum in which established notions of reading, writing,
and criticism could be questioned and explored. Since
then, the greater currency of such concerns has brought
with it new problems and priorities. Setting aside the
battles of the past, the new Glyph looks ahead - to
confront historical issues and to address the
institutional and pedagogical questions emerging from
the contemporary critical landscape. Each volume in the
new Glyph series is organized around a specific issue.
The essays in this first volume explore the relations
between the practice of reading and writing and the
operations of the institution. Though their approaches
differ from one another, the authors of these essays all
recognize that the questions of the institution - most
notably the university - points toward a series of
constraints that define, albeit negatively, the
possibilities for change. The contributors: Samuel
Weber, Jacques Derrida, Tom Conley, Malcolm Evans, Ruth
Salvaggio, Robert Young, Henry Sussman, Peter Middleton,
David Punter, and Donald Preziosi.
The History of British Women's Writing, 1970-Present
Mary Eagleton 2016-04-29 This book maps the most active
and vibrant period in the history of British women's
writing. Examining changes and continuities in fiction,
poetry, drama, and journalism, as well as women's
engagement with a range of literary and popular genres,
the essays in this volume highlight the range and
diversity of women's writing since 1970.
Literary Journalism Norman Sims 1995 Collects fifteen
essays by masters and new voices in the genre of
reportage literature, including memoirs, personal
essays, profiles, travel literature, and science and
nature writing
Literature, Journalism and the Avant-Garde Associate
Professor of Literary Studies Elizabeth Kendall
2006-09-27 The author explores the role of journalism in
Egypt in effecting and promoting the development of
modern Arabic literature from its inception in the midnineteenth century to the present day. Remapping the
literary scene in Egypt over recent decades, Kendall
focuses on the independent, frequently dissident,
journals that were the real hotbed of innovative
literary activity and which made a lasting impact by
propelling Arabic literature into the post-modern era.
Pursuing an Ethic of Empathy in Journalism Janet BlankLibra 2016-06-23 This book advances a journalistic
theory of empathy, challenging long-held notions about
how best to do journalism. Because the institution of
journalism has typically equated empathy and compassion
with bias, it has been slow to give the intelligence of
the emotions a legitimate place in the reporting and
writing process. Blank-Libra’s work locates the point at
which the vast, multidisciplinary research on empathy
intersects with the work of the journalist, revealing a
reality that has always been so: journalists practice
empathy as a way to connect but also as a form of
inquiry, as sincere and legitimate in its goals and
aspirations as is objectivity.
Literary Journalism in the Twentieth Century Norman Sims
2008-11-04 This wide-ranging collection of critical
essays on literary journalism addresses the shifting
border between fiction and non-fiction, literature and
journalism. Literary Journalism in the Twentieth Century
addresses general and historical issues, explores
questions of authorial intent and the status of the
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territory between literature and journalism, and offers
a case study of Mary McCarthy’s 1953 piece, "Artists in
Uniform," a classic of literary journalism. Sims offers
a thought-provoking study of the nature of perception
and the truth, as well as issues facing journalism
today.
The Literary Ideas of Friedrich-Melchior Grimm Carroll
Lee Pell 1949
Writing Creative Nonfiction Theodore Albert Rees Cheney
1991 What do writers as diverse as Tom Wolfe, Norman
Mailer, Joan Didion, and Hunter S. Thompson have in
common? All are masters of the art of writing creative
nonfiction, capable of infusing the most prosaic of
topics with wit, poignancy, and style. "Writing Creative
Nonfiction" outlines the tried-and-true techniques that
such writers use to craft brilliant essays, articles,
and book-length works, making the tools of trade
accessible to those of us who have always dreamed of
making our mark in publishing. You'll learn how to write
gripping opening sentences; use dialogue and even
overheard conversations to bring characters to life on
the page: and conduct and incorporate research to add
depth and breadth to your work. With the demand for
content in both traditional and emerging medias at an
all-time high, you too can become a cultural critic,
biographer, or esteemed essayist with the help of this
indispensable guide.
Creative Nonfiction Lee Gutkind 2022
Reinventing Professionalism Silvio Waisbord 2013-08-26
Current anxiety about the future of news makes it
opportune to revisit the notion of professionalism in
journalism. Media expert Silvio Waisbord takes this
pressing issue as his theme and argues that
“professional journalism” is both a normative and
analytical notion. It refers to reporting that observes
certain ethical standards as well as to collective
efforts by journalists to exercise control over the
news. Professionalism should not be narrowly associated
with the normative ideal as it historically developed in
the West during the past century. Instead, it needs to
be approached as a valuable concept to throw into sharp
relief how journalists define conditions and rules of
work within certain settings. Professionalization is
about the specialization of labor and control of
occupational practice. These issues are important,
particularly amidst the combination of political,
technological and economic trends that have profoundly
unsettled the foundations of modern journalism. By doing
so, they have stimulated the reinvention of
professionalism. This engaging and insightful book
critically examines the meanings, expectations, and
critiques of professional journalism in a global
context.
Writing Creative Nonfiction Carolyn Forche 2008-06-05
Annie Dillard, Grace Paley, and Lee Gutkind are among
more than thirty writers and teachers affiliated with
the Associated Writing Programs who use examples from
his or her own work to introduce the craft of creative
nonfiction.
Why I Write George Orwell 2021-01-01 George Orwell set
out ‘to make political writing into an art’, and to a
wide extent this aim shaped the future of English
literature – his descriptions of authoritarian regimes
helped to form a new vocabulary that is fundamental to
understanding totalitarianism. While 1984 and Animal
Farm are amongst the most popular classic novels in the
English language, this new series of Orwell’s essays
seeks to bring a wider selection of his writing on
politics and literature to a new readership. In Why I
Write, the first in the Orwell’s Essays series, Orwell
describes his journey to becoming a writer, and his
movement from writing poems to short stories to the
essays, fiction and non-fiction we remember him for. He
also discusses what he sees as the ‘four great motives
for writing’ – ‘sheer egoism’, ‘aesthetic enthusiasm’,
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‘historical impulse’ and ‘political purpose’ – and
considers the importance of keeping these in balance.
Why I Write is a unique opportunity to look into
Orwell’s mind, and it grants the reader an entirely
different vantage point from which to consider the rest
of the great writer’s oeuvre. 'A writer who can – and
must – be rediscovered with every age.' — Irish Times
The Legacy of David Foster Wallace Samuel Cohen
2012-04-15 In this elegant volume, literary critics
scrutinize the existing Wallace scholarship and at the
same time pioneer new ways of understanding Wallace's
fiction and journalism. In critical essays exploring a
variety of topics—including Wallace's relationship to
American literary history, his place in literary
journalism, his complicated relationship to his
postmodernist predecessors, the formal difficulties of
his 1996 magnum opus Infinite Jest, his environmental
imagination, and the “social life” of his fiction and
nonfiction—contributors plumb sources as diverse as
Amazon.com reader recommendations, professional book
reviews, the 2009 Infinite Summer project, and the David
Foster Wallace archive at the University of Texas's
Harry Ransom Center.
The Routledge Companion to American Literary Journalism
William E. Dow 2019-11-13 Taking a thematic approach,
this new companion provides an interdisciplinary, crosscultural, and international study of American literary
journalism. From the work of Frederick Douglass and Walt
Whitman to that of Joan Didion and Dorothy Parker,
literary journalism is a genre that both reveals and
shapes American history and identity. This volume not
only calls attention to literary journalism as a
distinctive genre but also provides a critical
foundation for future scholarship. It brings together
cutting-edge research from literary journalism scholars,
examining historical perspectives; themes, venues, and
genres across time; theoretical approaches and
disciplinary intersections; and new directions for
scholarly inquiry. Provoking reconsideration and
inquiry, while providing new historical interpretations,
this companion recognizes, interacts with, and honors
the tradition and legacies of American literary
journalism scholarship. Engaging the work of disciplines
such as sociology, anthropology, African American
studies, gender studies, visual studies, media studies,
and American studies, in addition to journalism and
literary studies, this book is perfect for students and
scholars of those disciplines.
Ghetto Writing Anne Fuchs 1999 This text contains fresh
articles about a much neglected genre--fiction from and
about the Jewish ghetto.
Novaja žurnalistika i antologija novoj žurnalistiki Tom
Wolfe 1990 With an anthology edited by Tom Wolfe and E.
W. Johnson
Literary Journalism on Trial Kathy Roberts Forde 2008 In
November 1984, Jeffrey Masson filed a libel suit against
writer Janet Malcolm and the New Yorker, claiming that
Malcolm had intentionally misquoted him in a profile she
wrote for the magazine about his former career as a
Freud scholar and administrator of the Freud archives.
Over the next twelve years the case moved up and down
the federal judicial ladder, at one point reaching the
U.S. Supreme Court, as lawyers and judges wrestled with
questions about the representation of truth in
journalism and, by extension, the limits of First
Amendment protections of free speech. Had a successful
Freudian scholar actually called himself an intellectual
gigolo and the greatest analyst who ever lived? Or had a
respected writer for the New Yorker knowingly placed
false, self-damning words in her subject's mouth? In
Literary Journalism on Trial, Kathy Roberts Forde
explores the implications of Masson v. New Yorker in the
context of the history of American journalism. She shows
how the case represents a watershed moment in a long
debate between the advocates of traditional and literary
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journalism and explains how it reflects a significant
intellectual project of the period: the postmodern
critique of objectivity, with its insistence on the
instability of language and rejection of unitary truth
in human affairs. The case, Forde argues, helped widen
the perceived divide between ideas of literary and
traditional journalism and forced the resolution of
these conflicting conceptions of truth in the
constitutional arena of libel law. By embracing
traditional journalism's emphasis on fact and
objectivity and rejecting a broader understanding of
truth, the Supreme Court turned away from the
FirstAmendment theory articulated in previous rulings,
opting to value less the free, uninhibited interchange
of ideas necessary to democracy and more the
trustworthiness of public expression. The Court's
decision in this case thus had implications that reached
beyond the legal realm to the values and norms expressed
in the triangular relationship between American
democracy, First Amendment principles, and the press.
The Routledge Handbook of Magazine Research David
Abrahamson 2015-06-05 Scholarly engagement with the
magazine form has, in the last two decades, produced a
substantial amount of valuable research. Authored by
leading academic authorities in the study of magazines,
the chapters in The Routledge Handbook of Magazine
Research not only create an architecture to organize and
archive the developing field of magazine research, but
also suggest new avenues of future investigation. Each
of 33 chapters surveys the last 20 years of scholarship
in its subject area, identifying the major research
themes, theoretical developments and interpretive
breakthroughs. Exploration of the digital challenges and
opportunities which currently face the magazine world
are woven throughout, offering readers a deeper
understanding of the magazine form, as well as of the
sociocultural realities it both mirrors and influences.
The book includes six sections: -Methodologies and
structures presents theories and models for magazine
research in an evolving, global context. -Magazine
publishing: the people and the work introduces the roles
and practices of those involved in the editorial and
business sides of magazine publishing. -Magazines as
textual communication surveys the field of contemporary
magazines across a range of theoretical perspectives,
subjects, genre and format questions. -Magazines as
visual communication explores cover design, photography,
illustrations and interactivity. -Pedagogical and
curricular perspectives offers insights on undergraduate
and graduate teaching topics in magazine research. -The
future of the magazine form speculates on the changing
nature of magazine research via its environmental
effects, audience, and transforming platforms.
The Idea of the Public Sphere Jostein Gripsrud
2010-10-21 The notion of 'the public sphere' has become
increasingly central to theories and studies of
democracy, media, and culture over the last few decades.
It has also gained political importance in the context
of the European Union's efforts to strengthen democracy,
integration, and identity. The Idea of the Public Sphere
offers a wide-ranging, accessible, and easy-to-use
introduction to one of the most influential ideas in
modern social and political thought, tracing its
development from the origins of modern democracy in the
Eighteenth Century to present day debates. This book
brings key texts by the leading contributors in the
field together in a single volume. It explores current
topics such as the role of religion in public affairs,
the implications of the internet for organizing public
deliberation, and the transnationalisation of public
issues.
Latino/a Literature in the Classroom Frederick Luis
Aldama 2015-06-19 In one of the most rapidly growing
areas of literary study, this volume provides the first
comprehensive guide to teaching Latino/a literature in
literary-journalism-ideas

4/5

all variety of learning environments. Essays by
internationally renowned scholars offer an array of
approaches and methods to the teaching of the novel,
short story, plays, poetry, autobiography, testimonial,
comic book, children and young adult literature, film,
performance art, and multi-media digital texts, among
others. The essays provide conceptual vocabularies and
tools to help teachers design courses that pay attention
to: Issues of form across a range of storytelling media
Issues of content such as theme and character Issues of
historical periods, linguistic communities, and regions
Issues of institutional classroom settings The volume
innovatively adds to and complicates the broader
humanities curriculum by offering new possibilities for
pedagogical practice.
A Sourcebook of American Literary Journalism Thomas
Bernard Connery 1992 Thirty-five lively and literate
profiles by contributing scholars analyze major writers
of this literary genre or writers known for a major work
in the genre, and Connery provides short pieces for
nineteen additional figures. The volume introduction
discusses definitions and characteristics of literary
journalism, with reference to the patterns of reality
depicted. The roots of this "new journalism" are traced,
and ideas of the theorists of this genre are explicated.
Connery also provides the results of his research-newly-founded primary sources of literary journalism.
Latin American Adventures in Literary Journalism Pablo
Calvi 2019-05-07 The Parrot and the Cannon is a study of
the inception and development of Latin American literary
journalism and the emergence of an original Latin
American literature. Narrative journalism has played a
central role in the formation of national identities of
the various countries and in the supra-national idea of
Latin America as a consolidated region. Beginning in the
1840s and ending in the 1970s, Calvi connects the
evolution of literary journalism with the consolidation
of Latin America’s literary sphere, the professional
practice of journalism, the development of the modern
mass media, and the establishment of nation-states in
the region.
Contesting Europe 2019-12-09 This collective volume
examines the prevalence and variability of early modern
discourses on Europe; it considers both Latin and
vernacular texts from various fields of study in order
to shed new light on how the concept of Europe evolved
in its early days.
Literary Journalism Edd Applegate 1996 Overviews
literary journalism and provides biographical entries
for writers and editors who practiced literary
journalism.
Spheres of Awareness James Lough 2009-09-29 This book
moves toward building a new and more comprehensive
theory of literature, philosophy, psychology, and art.
The extremely popular work of Ken Wilber, unites the
best of both western and eastern thought and affirms
that the stages of consciousness, more refined than that
of the reasoning mind, do exist.
The Mirror of Ideas Michel Tournier 1998-01-01 Tournier
treats pairs both lowly and exalted - moving from fork
and spoon, horse and bull, cat and dog, to fear and
anguish, poetry and prose, body and soul, being and
nothingness. Hardly an exhaustive inventory of
traditional pairs, his selection nonetheless opens the
door to patterns deeply embedded in culture and
civilization, speech and writing, memory and habit.
The Literary Journalists Norman Sims 1984 A selection of
thirteen essays by pioneers in the genre of nonfiction
literature encompasses works by John McPhee, Tom Wolfe,
Joan Didion, and others
Re-imagining African Identity in the Twenty-First
Century Fetson Anderson Kalua 2020-05-21 The book
discusses the idea of African identity in the twentyfirst century, calling into question and deconstructing
any understanding and representation of the idea of
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African identity as being based exclusively on the
notion of ‘Blackness’, or the Black race. In countering
such an idea of African identity as a flawed notion, the
text propounds the idea of intermediality as a new
modality of thinking about the importance of embracing
the primacy of tolerance for the difference of identity.
The notion of intermediality promotes the need for
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people of all races across the African continent to
embrace the idea of difference as the defining feature
of African identity so that the geographical locality
called Africa is seen as a vibrant, open, and
cosmopolitan continent which is accessible to people of
all races and identities.
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